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Friday 10th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
Welcome back to Autumn 2 half term! I hope you all had a lovely break?  
 
This week we listened to the ‘Parable of the Fig Tree’ and have been thinking about our behaviour 
and how love, care and kindness can help us to grow.  
 
We have had a busy first week back, with photograph day, our poppy breakfast workshop for families 
and a few trips. Nursery families went to the Story barn, they had a lovely time despite the weather! 
And Year 1 went to the Liverpool Museum of Life, again a lovely trip, looking at the history of toys.  
 
Thank you to all parents/carers for attending parents afternoon/evening, our family questionnaires 
will go out next week. Thank you also to everyone who attended our Remembrance service today, 
it was a lovely reflective service for children and visitors. A huge thank you to Lol, for his bagpipe 
playing, our parents and parishioners who made this a special time of remembrance for us all. I was 
so proud of how respectful all of our children from Nursery up to Y6 where.  
 
Updates/reminders for this week:  
 
Monday 13th November 

• School Christmas card competition opens, this will be shared with all children.  

• Flu immunisations will take place today. 

• World Nursery Rhyme week.    
 
Wednesday 15th November 
Some of our School Council and Pupil Leadership team will take part in a bulb planting session in 
Crown St Park, This has been organised by Liverpool City Councils Parks & Greenspaces 
Ranger, the children will learn about the importance of plants and will plant the bulbs in a designated 
area of the park for future generations to enjoy. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Mrs G Murphy  
Head Teacher 
 
 

 


